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Mount Eden Vineyards Tasting Appointments FAQ: 

We want you to have an enjoyable visit at Mount Eden Vineyards, so we have 
collected our most asked questions for you to plan your visit. 

 Tastings are by appointment only, limited to groups of 6 or fewer guests. 
 No Children- all visitors must be over 21 years of age 
 Tasting appointments begin promptly at the reservation time. Late arrival 

will result in a shortened experience. 
 No picnicking 
 No outside food 
 No Pets- Our vineyard dogs love to show off to new humans but are not 

fans of other dogs. 
 Due to our remote location, Uber and Lyft will NOT service our address, 

so please plan accordingly. 
 Please avoid wearing strongly scented perfumes and colognes, as it can 

distract and detract from the wine experience. 
 We are closed on all Major Holidays: New Year's Day, Memorial Day,  4th 

of July, Labor Day, Thanksgiving, Black Friday, and Christmas Day.   At 
our discretion, we may choose to be closed on other days around a 
holiday. 

Preparing for your Visit 

Getting to Mount Eden Vineyards 
We are located 2,000 feet up a remote 2.2-mile private road in the Santa Cruz 
Mountains. The first 1.2 miles are paved, and the remaining is dirt. Your favorite 
map app should get you to our driveway entrance on Mount Eden Rd. Please 
allow sufficient time to ensure you are able to make your drive carefully up the 
mountain. Carpooling is encouraged.  

This driveway is active; expect cross-traffic, including large delivery vehicles and 
tractors. 

Follow the signs to Mount Eden Vineyards, and disregard the one "No Tasting 
Room" sign, as you have an appointment with us. 
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